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Chairman McGinn and Committee Members, 
 
I am a proponent for Sb 86. We must keep the government overreach limited. 
The Requiring of  local governmental officials to disclose substantial interests in the construction and 
operation of a wind or solar energy conversion system and to abstain from all local governmental 
actions relating to such matters.  
This is and will be an issue for Johnson County.  Our Board of County Commissioners is 
heavily involved with with MARC and the New Green energy push of wind and solar. Also Mike Kelly the 
Chair actually is a partner of Husch Blackwell who helps get these companies  off the ground and 
construction and litigations.  
 
Please pass Sb 86. 
 
Thank you 
Debbie Detmer 
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